At its June 3, 2019 regular monthly meeting, the DFC Focus on Children Committee adopted the following request which
was submitted to the VNC Administrative Committee for consideration at its June 10, 2019 meeting and placement on

the VNC Board’s June 18, 2019 meeting:

Request VNC Board schedule time for Paul Davis to provide the first of the promised
periodic updates of the progress of his DFC sub-committee in creating the Youth Internship
Program endorsed by the VNC Board at its March 19, 2019 meeting.

If possible, it would be appreciated if no more than 5 minutes could be provided for this purpose at the VNC Board’s
August 20, 2019 meeting under Scheduled Announcements and Presentations.

Thanks much.

Joe Murphy



